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SPECIAL NOTICE: 
Q2 Honor Assembly will be rescheduled to next Thursday, February 7, 2019 at 8:30am.  An updated flyer will be sent home on 
Monday, February 4, 2019.  

 
 Greetings Parent(s)/ Guardian(s) and LoveWorks scholars:  
 
Welcome BACK!!! We sincerely hope that everyone remained warm during our extreme weather conditions this 
week.  It was truly a joyous occasion to see students back in the building.  Remember we are more than a school and 
always here to support our families who may experience struggle.  Yet, with the loss of four days, we will make-up 2 
of the days to ensure our students are fully prepared to reach and exceed academic and artisitic goals!!!  We want to 
remind all parents/ guardians to review our bi-monthly newsletter which provides detailed updates about our 
school.   Over the next two months, we ask that the entire LION COMMUNITY assist us in supporting our students 
with intense focus.  Students are trying extremely hard and we know that they work even harder for a purpose.  That 
purpose is often for family, joy of success/ acknowledgement or simply themselves.  As always, it takes a village… no 
principal, nor teacher or student can be as successful without parents/ guardians, family, and community members. 
Please review the brief updates and upcoming events below:  
 

● Quarter 2 Honor Assembly -​ Thursday, February 7, 2019 (NEW DATE) @ 8:30am 
● Winter Notifications - ​During the winter months, communication is very important.  Please review the 

following ways LoveWorks communicates school closings and delays.  
○ Fox 9, Kare 11, Facebook and School website 
○ Remind - (​text message system - if you have not signed up, please contact front office and ask for 

Ms. Lomen​)  
○ Automated message via phone call/ text  (​please ensure the front office has your most 

up-to-date information​) 
● Report Cards Sent Home - ​Monday, February 4, 2019 (will be sent home with students in sealed envelope) 
● Winter Make-up Day  (Half Day to Whole Day)​ - ​Wednesday, February 20, 2019 (Full Day Dismissal 

Time) 
● Winter Make-up Day  (Half Day to Whole Day)​ - ​Wednesday, February 27, 2019 (Full Day Dismissal 

Time) 
● Winter Make-up Day  (Whole Day)​ - ​Friday, March 29, 2019 (Full Day Dismissal Time) 
● Family Lion Heart Dance​ - Wednesday, February 13, 2019 (5:30pm-7:30pm)  
● Parent-Teacher Conferences - ​Friday, February 15, 2019 
● No School (Presidents Day)​ - Monday, February 18, 2019 
● 8th Grade NAEP Testing​ - Tuesday, February 19, 2019 @ 8:30am 
● Saturday Tutoring  

○ We will send out further information about our new initiative for students to receive additional 
help and complete work.  Our goal is for every student to meet the individual growth targets and 
any additional time can increase your students ability to be successful. As LIONS, we believe we 
can!!! 

 
Each day we are improving our culture and listening to your concerns.  If you have any further questions, please 
contact Mr. Turner or Ms. Lomen at the school phone (763) 522-6830.  Our motto this year is “We are ALL leaders!” 
Each of us can help the next generation be LION GREAT!!!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Arthur C. Turner, III 
School Leader 

...where strong academics are a must and college is in my future!!! 
 

P​roductive​ ------- ​R​espect​ ------- ​I​ntegrity​ ------- ​D​iscipline (self)​ ------- ​E​mpathy 


